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Department of Environmental Conservation  
Division of Spill Prevention and Response 

 
Request for Proposals (RFP)  

RFP # 18-326-21 
 

Addendum One 
 

Date of Issue: October 14, 2020 
 
The RFP Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 

1. Submittal deadline has not been changed.        
 
2. Remove and Replace. 
 
 
 
 
The remove and replace begins on page two. This Addendum is hereby made part of the RFP and is 
a total of two pages. 

 
All other terms and conditions for this RFP remain unchanged. 
 
 

Issued by: Rick Cottrell 
Procurement Officer 

Email: decdasprocurement@alaska.gov 
 
 
 
 
  

mailto:decdasprocurement@alaska.gov
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Remove and Replace: 
 
On page four of the RFP, Section 1.03 DEADLINE FOR RECEIPT OF PROPOSALS, Remove 
“Proposals must be received no later than 4:00 p.m. prevailing Alaska Time on November 6, 2020.  
Faxed, oral or emailed proposals are not acceptable.”  
 
Replace with “Proposals must be received no later than 4:00 p.m. prevailing Alaska Time on 
November 3, 2020. Faxed, oral or emailed proposals are not acceptable”. 
 
On page four of the RFP, Section 1.04 PRIOR EXPERIENCE, Remove “Activities required to be 
conducted by a Qualified Environmental Professional (QEP) in accordance with 18 AAC 75.333 shall 
be conducted by qualified personnel who are experienced with investigations and cleanups of this 
nature including work plan preparation, sample collection, and interpretation of data. In addition, 
work shall be performed in compliance with Alaska’s asbestos abatement regulations (8 AAC 61.600). 
A QEP must have a current certificate issued under 8 AAC 61.720 AND meet one or more of the 
following minimum educational qualification and experience requirements:”  
 
Replace with “Activities required to be conducted by a Qualified Environmental Professional (QEP) 
in accordance with 18 AAC 75.333 shall be conducted by qualified personnel who are experienced 
with investigations and cleanups of this nature including work plan preparation, sample collection, 
and interpretation of data. In addition, work shall be performed in compliance with Alaska’s asbestos 
abatement regulations (8 AAC 61.600).   All persons performing, directly supervising, or monitoring 
asbestos abatement work pursuant to this project must have a current certificate issued under 8 AAC 
61.720 and meet one or more of the following minimum educational qualification and experience 
requirements:” 
 

On page five of the RFP, Section 1.04 PRIOR EXPERIENCE, Remove “In addition, the offeror 
must have staff trained and experienced to serve in the following positions: 
 
1. Project Manager-Minimum three years’ experience; 
2. Geologist and/or Hydrogeologist-Minimum three years’ experience; 
3. Chemist-Minimum three years’ experience; 
4. Field team leader-Minimum three years’ experience; 
5. Environmental Engineer-Current P.E. License in the State of Alaska, no minimum years’        
experience required.” 
 

 

Offerors must acknowledge receipt of this addendum prior to the submittal deadline. 
 
The proposal documents require acknowledgment individually of all addenda to the drawings and/or 
specifications. This is a mandatory requirement and any proposal received without acknowledgment 
of receipt of addenda may be classified as not being a responsive proposal. 
 

End of Addendum  


